P.O. Box 69, Norman Wells, NT XOE OVO
Phone: (867) 587-2455 Fax: (867) 587-2545

E-mail: coo@nwlc.ca

Sahtu Land Use Planning Board
Box 235

Fort Good Hope, NT

XOE OHO

June 17, 2011
RE: NWLC response to the Sahtu Land Use Planning Board Post-Follow up Hearing
Dear Sir / Madame:

On June 13" of 2011 the Norman Wells Land Corporation held a Special Board Meeting to address the
question raised in the June 8", 2011 letter from the SLUPB. At the meeting, the NWLC Board of
Directors addressed parcels 105, 106 and 107. Upon reflection, the Board rescind its previous
recommendations in the letter sent on March 28", 2011 for parcels 105, 106 and 107; and decided to
recommend the Sahtu Land Use Planning Board designate parcels 105,106 and 107 as Special
Management Zones.

Should you require additional information, please call the Norman Wells Land Corporation at (867) 587-
2455 or via email to: coo@nwlc.ca.

Yours sincerely,
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Cece McCauley
President, NWLC



